
Book of Reports 

Leadership/Arizona Mission Training 2024-2025 

The Department of Arizona Leadership Team is committed to the development and 

education of our members as they diligently traveled around the state to communicate this 

passion.  Being able to communicate this passion was evident in comments from those who 

attended.   

 

The Leadership Team held twelve Mission Trainings this year.  Eighty per cent of our ten 

Districts held a training and forty-one per cent of our units were in attendance.  The 

majority of the trainings were led by Rose Ficklin, PDP and Department Secretary and 

Stacy Mayberry, Department President.  They were assisted by Shannon Mead, Yolanda 

Bonilla, Barbara White, Ginger Cox, Marge Christianson and Rae Hopf.  The Department 

purchased a slide projector and screen to assist in the trainings. 

 

Three of the Trainings were a Level 202.  Those attending are asked to choose 3 areas they 

would like covered.  Some of the areas covered this year were:  Constitution and Bylaws, 

Impact Report, Voting and Discipline issues. 

 

Leadership Awards were promoted through social media and monthly bulletins.  This 

committee had seven entries for “ Unit Member of the Year”, four entries for the “Lavan 

Erickson Leadership Plaque,” and four entries for the “Vickey Zwall Mentor of the Year 

Plaque.” All were outstanding entries.  This program had forty percent reporting this year.  

We continue to hope for higher reporting next year. 

 

Karen Smith, Chairman 


